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Measure 114 is UNCONSTITUTIONAL. Using HB3075 to fine tune the measure by 

raising prices on fees, making gun makers and sellers jump through hoops only 

makes it harder for any law abiding citizen to have or get a gun. If you are truly 

representing the law abiding citizens of Oregon this measure needs to be repealed. 

Try going after the criminals who don't follow ANY laws 


